
 
 

Prairie Livestock Expo                             

Pork Quality Carcass Competition 2022 

 
 

Dear Manitoba Hog Producer, 

 

 Prairie Livestock Expo 2022 – at the Victoria Inn Hotel and Convention Centre – 

is just around the corner on December 14, 2022. Of course, this means the Pork Quality 

Carcass Competition committee is gearing up for another great competition. But this 

competition is only successful with your involvement. 

 

 The Pork Quality Carcass Competition is the event that celebrates excellence in 

pork production by recognizing the “Best of the Best.” Here, hog producers from across 
Manitoba come together to compete in what has become the largest hog carcass 

competition in North America – and possibly the world. 

The Carcass Competition is one of the highlights of the Prairie Livestock Expo. 

Along with prize money, the money raised from sponsors is donated to a variety of 

charities across Manitoba selected by the winning operations. At the last competition 

$24,000 of sponsorship money was donated to charity. This was in addition to the 

donation of the meat from all of the carcasses to Winnipeg Harvest for distribution to the 

local food banks in communities throughout Manitoba. 

The Pork Quality Carcass Competition committee would like to thank you in advance 

for your involvement and support of our industry and local communities. The success of 

this event is based on your continued involvement. 

Dennis Stevenson 

Dennis Stevenson 

Pork Quality Carcass Competition 

DStevenson@premierSHP.ca 

C: (204) 712-7133 

Jason Care 

Jason Care 

Pork Quality Carcass Competition  

JCare@manitobapork.com 

C: (204) 792-2085
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